

Vijay Govindarajan The Coxe Distinguished Professor Tuck School of Business at Dartmouth 100 Tuck Hall Hanover, NH 03755-9040 Tel: 603-646-2156

Fax: 603-646-1308
vg@dartmouth.edu
www.tuck.dartmouth.edu

February 23, 2020

Vidya Amarnath Paterson Energy Private Limited vidya@patersonenergy.com

Dear Ms Amarnath:

On behalf of the Global Leadership Program participants and the Tuck School of Business at Dartmouth, we would like to express our gratitude for your contribution to the program's success this year. Our participants walked away with many valuable insights.

Below is some of the feedback from the participants expressing the value of the experience:

- "Her idea is great...it was great to have the opportunity to listen to her challenges."
- "Absolutely incredible. A perfect demonstration of what you can achieve when you put your mind on the real problem and solve it."

We greatly appreciate you taking the time to share your valuable experience with our group during your session, and we look forward to continuing our relationship with you in the future.

Sincerely,

Vijay Govindarajan Faculty Director

cc: P. Barta (Philip.e.barta@tuck.dartmouth.edu)

M. Sriram (Mahesh@i-india.in)

 $C.\ Dowman\ (Christine.dowman\@tuck.dartmouth.edu)$